
Dear Sirs,
My name is Charles Fields, I am President of Vista Del Lago. I am writing to you 
today to let you know that We The People are against this project. It will be a 
fire hazard, it will destroy parts of a National Park, it will be a hazard to 
our airport and an eyesore for the people that live here. This will lower 
property values even more in this area, which has already suffered more than 
many other areas in Sothern California. 

Even if they were to put all the power lines underground, I think the people 
would be against it. The lake levels are already too unstable without draining 
the lake at night and pumping it back durring the day. The local economy depends 
to a great extent on the quality and useability of the lake. Take that away and 
you may kill the city of Lake Elsinore.

Thank You,
Charles Fields 
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